
 

 

Hull Storytellers 

 

Privacy notice  

 
We collect and store some of your details, eg name & email address, contact 

telephone number, to let you know about things like event dates, social events 

and planning meetings. 

 

We may sometimes collect other types of data specifically for targeting events 

and funding applications. This could include postcode, age, gender, and ethnicity. 

This data will be kept separate from other identifying factors.  

 

The data is used so that Hull Storytellers can organise and run our activities. 

 

The data will not be used for anything else without your specific consent for 

that use. 

 

We use the services of Google drive to store and process your data. We will 

never give your data to third parties for that third party to use. 

 

We check what data we have on people every two years and remove it if we no 

longer need it. 

 

You can ask to view, update or correct any data we hold on you. You can also ask 

that we stop using your data or that we erase it. To request any of these, 

please contact the Data Protection Officer by email who will respond within one 

month. 

 

Data Protection Officer hullstorytellers@gmail.com 
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